Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
District 7 Headquarters HVAC Chiller Replacement

Bids will be received by the Florida Department of Transportation until 2:30 PM on Monday, November 19, 2018 for Level 5 Fixed Capital Outlay Proposal E7M52 District 7 Headquarters HVAC Chiller Replacement.  Complete letting advertisement information for this project is available on our website at:

http://www.fdot.gov/contracts/d7/images/FCO/Fixed%20Capital%20Outlet%20(FCO).shtm or by calling 1(813)975-6000
